
 

 

February 2, 2021 
  
 
(via email:  stevethomas@careatc.com)     
CareATC, Inc. 
Attn: Steve Thomas 
34650 US Highway 19 N., Suite 102 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
 
RE: Renewal Award for Contract No.15-R00117 - Hernando County Wellness Center 
 
Dear Mr. Thomas: 
 
Please be advised that the renewal to the above-referenced contract with your firm at the same 
current pricing and with the same terms and conditions has been awarded. The effective date of 
the renewal term is from April 27, 2021 through April 26, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in serving the needs of Hernando County. If you have any 
questions, please contact Patty Hall at 352-754-4020.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
James S. Wunderle 
Chief Procurement Officer 
Purchasing and Contracts Manager 
 
JSW/ph 
 
 
pc via email: Jeff Rogers, County Administrator 
  Tobey Phillips, Deputy County Administrator 
  Michelle Posewitz, Human Resources Director 
 cc: Finance 

Clerk of the Court 
Contract File 15-R00117 
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